
 

 

Notice of Joint Meeting of Cuyama Basin Groundwater 
Sustainability Agency and Standing Advisory Committee  

and Public Workshops  
Wednesday, March 7, 2018 

 Family Resource Center, 4689 CA-166 b, New Cuyama, CA 

 
On Wednesday, March 7, 2018, a joint meeting of the Cuyama Basin Groundwater Sustainability 
Agency (CBGSA) and Standing Advisory Committee (SAC) will be held from 2 pm to 3:45 pm at the 
Family Resource Center located at 4689 CA-166 b, New Cuyama, CA. The agenda for this meeting will 
available at http://cuyamabasin.org 72 hours before the meeting.   
 
Following the joint meeting, the CBGSA and SAC will host two community workshops:  
(1) an English language workshop from 4 pm to 6 pm, and  
(2) a Spanish language workshop from 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm.  
 
Interested community members, ranchers, farmers, landowners, and business owners are encouraged 
to attend. The workshops will provide an opportunity to learn more about the following topics and 
provide input. 
 Sustainable Groundwater Management Act (SGMA) and the Cuyama Basin. 
 Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP) being developed for the Cuyama Basin. 
 Groundwater Conditions in the Cuyama Basin, past and present. 
 Groundwater Model for the Cuyama Basin – what it is and how it will be developed. 
 Approach to Better Understanding of the Cuyama Basin’s Groundwater Characteristics. 

The workshops are designed to include and encourage opportunities for members of the public to 
discuss and provide input on: 

 Information presented about the GSP and how it will be developed. 
 Additional information important to understanding groundwater in the Cuyama Valley Basin.  
 Understanding of local surface water and groundwater conditions in the Cuyama Valley Basin. 

For more information about the Cuyama Basin GSP, and to sign-up for email updates, visit 
http://cuyamabasin.org. 

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need disability-related modifications or 
accommodations, including auxiliary aids or services, to participate in this meeting, please contact 
Taylor Blakslee at (661) 477-3385 by 4:00 p.m. on the Friday prior to this meeting. Agenda backup 
information and any public records provided to the Board after the posting of the agenda for this 
meeting will be available for public review at 4885 Primero Street, New Cuyama, California. The 
Cuyama Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency reserves the right to limit each speaker to three (3) 
minutes per subject or topic. 
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